
Shutesbury Board of Health
February 3, 2021, 7 pm

Virtual meeting

Present: Norene Pease, chair; Catherine Hilton, clerk; Arleen Read, Garrett Simonsen, Al Werner, board 
members.

Minutes of January 6 meeting were approved; December 16 minutes not yet distributed.

Discussion: 

General discussion of vaccination issues, including clinics, volunteering, tracking, a newsletter article, 
etc.  Concern about reaching the newly eligible population over 75: Do we need to do a targeted mailing 
or Code Red call?  Norene said there will eventually be five sites in Franklin County, starting next week.  
FRCOG will have a plan to allocate the doses equitably among the towns.  At least 3 of us are enrolled in 
MRC and expect to volunteer at some of these clinics. Arleen brought up the Isolation and Quarantine 
Food Program; to be followed up with EMD.

Mary Anne Antonellis wants us to cosponsor a presentation on vaccine safety with the library if she can 
find a presenter.  We are willing.

Adjourn 8:20      


